
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  8/19/2020 Information Notice 
(INFO) INFO20-027

SUBJECT: UPDATE - NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR 
VEHICLES VERIFI SYSTEM and eMV-50 CERIFICATE OF SALE, LOW-
VOLUME DEALERS EXEMPTED

Overview: 

In 2018, New York State Department of Motor Vehicles (NYS) began requiring that licensed automobile 
dealers with high-volume sales enroll in the Vehicle Electronic Reassignment and Integrated Facility 
Inventory (VERIFI) system to record their retail and wholesale sales online using the electronic Certificate 
of Sale (eMV-50). 

Details: 

Effective immediately, high-volume automobile dealers in NYS will primarily use eMV-50s for all title 
transfers (in-state and out-of-state). Registration and title applications will be presented for a vehicle 
containing an eMV-50 Certificate of Sale receipt within the chain of ownership documents. If there are 
any concerns about the authenticity of the sale the issuing office may access the website 
https://www.verifiny.com/check and enter the eMV-50 number printed on the receipt or the vehicle 
identification number (VIN) to verify the sale. 

High-volume automobile dealers may occasionally use a paper MV-50 form when necessary (for 
example, when there is a system outage, power outage, internet outage, etc.). Low-volume automobile 
dealers are exempt from using the eMV-50 form for all title transfers and will continue to use paper 
MV-50 forms.

An example of the eMV-50 form can be found on the next page. 

INFORMATION NOTICE 



 
 
Conclusion: 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Technical Services Bureau at (518) 474-5282 (option 
4), Monday -Friday 8:30a.m. to 4:15 p.m. EST. 
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